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LADS Jan. 19th 2017 Meeeting 

Catch up on your daylily skills, we will be in for a fun 

night of Daylily Trivia.  Meeting will start at 7:00 p.m. 

and we will meet at the Trinity Presbyterian Church, 

10200 Shelbyville Rd Louisville, 40223. You will find 



details in the Vice Pres. message , plus other fun events 

Becky has planned.   

 

 

 

 

 

President:  Ellen Carrithers 

Vice President:  Becky Scarboro 

Secretary:  Linda Luck 

Treasurer:  Andrea King 

Web Site:  Michael Stephens 

 

 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

I'm writing this on a cold January day! Brrr. Wishing for 

some milder temps. The weatherman says they are on 

there way! Hopefully winter will be soon gone.The board 

had their meeting yesterday and we had a great meeting 

with some great ideas for the coming year. We have some 



excellent officers. Michael brought the newest daylily 

book we ordered last month from AHS. Thank you 

Michael for picking them up for as and saving us the 

shipping cost. I will be checking it out later on this cold 

winter day. The rest of you who ordered will be able to 

get theirs  at the next meeting. Just remember to bring 

your money for it and pay Andrea. The cost is 20.00. We 

will be meeting on January 19th at the church at our 

regular time of 7 PM. 

 

Things to do this month. Send in your registration and 

come join us at the Mid Winter Symposium! You can find 

all the info on the AHS website. It is February 10-12. We 

always have a good time. It's a great break from the 

winter doldrums. We get to see the newest in daylilies 

and many great speakers to learn from. Once you register 

let me know at the meeting because we will have some 

form of transportation and maybe can caravan. 

 

A change to our calendar for the month of June. We will 

have our June meeting on the 29th due a conflict with 

National and Regional tours this year. So mark your 

calendars for June the 29th. We also have a trip proposed 

for June the 3rd. mark your calendars for this. You don't 

want to miss this. It will be a day trip to several 

nurseries in the Cincy area! We will have more details to 

follow but be sure to block your calendars for this day! 

Exciting stuff this year. Can't wait for spring! 

 

 As for meetings this year the board has planned a change 

in our May meeting. As of now we will meet in May on 

our regular day of the month but will meet only to 

distribute our HRP plants 

 

 



 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT:  BECKY SCARBORO 
 

 

 

Several interesting and informative programs are in the 

works for the new year at LADS.  

  

At the January meeting, we will enjoy a game of daylily 

trivia.  This should be a fun evening and we hope the 

weather is cooperative. 

  

Ray Clark has agreed to give us a presentation on the 

production and preservation of vital seeds and the role of 

the seed bank at the February meeting. 

  

In March, Chris Massengill will join us to discuss his 

hybridizing efforts and delight us with photos of his 

daylilies. 

  

Elizabeth Trotter, Kentucky resident and national 

committee member of AHS, will attend our April meeting 

and bring us the latest news regarding daylily 

registration, technology utilization and other 

information from the national organization. 

  

We are looking forward to a fun and busy, but more 

stress-free year in 2017.  We hope to provide plenty of 

rewarding experiences for all members, old-timers and 

newbees alike.  You won’t want to miss a meeting. 

  



Becky Scarboro 

Vice President 

 

 

 

 

 

Come on Spring 

 

 

 



 

 

Louisville Area Daylily Society’s Minutes 

 

October 20, 2016 

 

 

 The regular meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily 

Society was held October 20, 2016 at Trinity 

Presbyterian Church, Middletown, Kentucky.  Members 

gathered at 7 pm and food was served prior to the 

business meeting and speaker’s presentation. 

 President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 

7:15 pm.  Kathy Brown of Oldham County Master 

Gardeners, a guest of Andrea King, was introduced. 

 There being no alterations needed, the minutes of the 

September meeting were approved as they appeared in 

the October newsletter. 

 The October Treasurer’s Report was presented to the 

members.  Karen Sidebottom moved to accept the 

Treasurer’s Report as presented.  The motion was 

seconded by Michael Stephens and approved by the 

members. 

 President Carrithers reminded the members that 

there will be no meeting in November and the holiday 

potluck will be held December 8, 2016 at Trinity 

Presbyterian Church at 6:30 pm.  The club will provide 

ham and members are asked to sign up with Betty 

Wilborn for side dishes. 

 President Carrithers reported that she had spoken 

to Yew Dell about LADS participating in their 2017 

spring plant sale.  Date is yet to be announced, but hours 

will be Saturday 9 am to 3 pm and Sunday noon to 3 pm.  



Booth rental is $150.00.  It is proposed that the club take 

part in the Yew Dell sale in lieu of the Locust Grove 

three-day sale.  More discussion to follow in January. 

 President Carrithers announced that suggestions are 

being sought regarding the 2017 Hybridizer Reward 

Program.  Sally Fensterer has agreed to take the lead on 

that program and members are welcome to contact Sally 

with names of hybridizers any would particularly like to 

have approached for next year’s program. 

 There being no other business brought forward, the 

meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.   

 President Carrithers introduced the evening’s 

speaker, Abi Rennekamp of Oldham County Master 

Gardeners, who presented a delightful slide show and 

discussion of winter and all-season container gardening. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Andrea King for 

Linda Luck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Louisville Area Daylily Society’s Minutes 

           

 

 

 

December 08, 2016 

 

 

The Holiday meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily 

Society was held December 08, 2016 at Trinity 



Presbyterian Church, Middletown, Kentucky.  Members 

gathered at 6:30 pm to enjoy an excellent holiday buffet 

and social time prior to the business meeting.  Sliced ham 

was provided by the club and members contributed a 

wide variety of delicious side dishes and desserts. 

 

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 7:45 

pm.  She welcomed all of the members to the meeting and 

went on to announce that Chris Schardein’s father had 

passed away the day before.  Sincere condolences go out 

to her and her family. 

 

The minutes from the October meeting had not been 

distributed yet so could not be approved.  They will be 

included in the December Newsletter. 

 

The November Treasurer’s Report was presented to the 

members.  There were no questions, so David Kirchhoff 

moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report as presented.  

The motion was seconded by Susan Holt approved by the 

members. 

 

President Carrithers announced that a new AHS 

publication will be available shortly.  This one is called 

Open Form Daylilies – Spiders, Unusual Forms and Other 

“Exotics”.  They will be available through the clubs for 

$20 each.  A sign-up sheet was circulated for members to 

request a copy.  She also indicated that we have a couple 

of copies of earlier publications still available.  Please 

contact Ellen Carrithers if you are interested in 

purchasing one. 

 

President Carrithers noted that the Region 10 Mid-

Winter Symposium will be held in Nashville, TN on 

February 10 – 12, 2017.  David Kirchhoff is the Chair of 



the event and indicated there will be a number of 

excellent speakers, including several hybridizers.  He said 

there will be social time Friday afternoon before the 

formal activities begin and there will be a daylily auction 

that evening.  This will be a great “daylily fix” to help us 

get through a cold winter! 

 

President Carrithers also announced that Indianapolis 

will be hosting the Region 2 Mid-Winter meeting.  It will 

be held February 24 – 26, 2017.  

 

President Carrithers then introduced Vice President 

Andrea King to speak on behalf of the Nominating 

Committee.  She indicated that we’ve had some difficulty 

finding members who were willing to serve as officers.  

She presented the following nominations: Ellen 

Carrithers has agreed to continue as President for 

another year, Becky Scarboro has agreed to accept the 

role of Vice President, Linda Luck has agreed to retain 

the role of Secretary and Andrea King will accept the 

role of Treasurer.  Susan Holt has also agreed to continue 

to be responsible for publishing the Newsletter on-line.  

We will have to suspend the Bi-Laws regarding the limit 

of a two year term for these nominations to be 

acceptable.  John Morgan moved that the Bi-Laws 

regarding the two year term limit be suspended and his 

motion was seconded by Sally Fensterer.  It was 

approved by the membership by acclimation.   

 

There were no additional nominations from the floor.  

The election was by a show of hands and the officers 

presented were elected unanimously.  Officers were then 

installed by Doris Stonska. 

 



President Carrithers announced that we will hold our 

January meeting on January 19, 2017.  Historically, we 

have held our meetings as long as the Jefferson County 

Schools were not cancelled for weather-related concerns.  

According to Andrea King however, she has contacted 

two possible speakers for the January and February 

meetings, both from out of state.  If they can get here, we 

want to plan to hold the meetings regardless of what the 

school system has decided for the day.  Andrea also has a 

back-up possibility for the speaker if neither of the out of 

state speakers can make the trip. 

 

President Carrithers announced that we will hold our 

meetings at Trinity Presbyterian Church January 

through April, and plan to meet in members’ gardens 

May through August, returning to the church after that. 

 

President Carrithers reminded us that Sally Fensterer 

has agreed to coordinate the Hybridizers Reward 

Program this year.  Please send Sally an email if you have 

any hybridizers you would particularly like her to 

contact. 

 

There being no other business brought forward, the 

meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.  The meeting was 

followed by the raffle of several lovely poinsettias. 

  

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Linda Luck, Secretary 
 

 



  Treasurer:  Andrea Oui King 

 

 

Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

www.daylilyfans.com/lads 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 

Youth, (under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King ,,,,,,, 

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, Ky. 40014 

 

HOSPITALITY:  Betty Wilborn 

Starting the new year off we are asking members A-M to 

supply the refreshments.  Thank you. 

http://www.daylilyfans.com/lads


 

 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3
rd

 Tuesday of March, April, May, 

September, October and November.  In addition there are Hostas 

events scheduled throughout the year.  Our usual meeting place is 

Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs south off New LaGrange 

Rd., Lyndon, Ky. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the 

Farmdale Church of the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off 

Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer Loop. 

Contact:  Michael Stephens, e-mail  uofkfan@hotmail.com 

 

<<<<<< 

mailto:donsmith@twc.com
mailto:dukeisours@yahoo.com
mailto:uofkfan@hotmail.com


 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

 e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org. 
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